
MONO COUNTY TRI-VALLEY GROUNDWATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT 
123 B VALLEY RD, CHALFANT, CA. 93514 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 The Tri-Valley Groundwater Management District will be is 
considering appointments to the TVGMD Advisory Board for a one year 
term.  The Advisory Board will independently provide comment to the 
Board of Directors on the implementation of the California Sustainable 
Groundwater Management Act (SGMA) and other matters. Applicants 
must be a Tri-Valley resident and registered voter. 

Interested residents should call 760 873-8648 for more 
information or email Carol Ann Mitchell at: 
rick.and.carol.ann@gmail.com. 

Information on the groundwater management district can be located at 
our website www.tvgmd.org. 

 

 


